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From: <redacted s40(2)> (HSS - NHS Wales Performance)  
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 9:15 AM 
To: <redacted s40(2)> (Swansea Bay UHB - Corporate Governance)  
Subject: RE: Written correspondence as discussed om 26 April 
 

No, nothing as yet 
 
<redacted s40(2)> 
FFon / <redacted s40(2)> 
E-bost / E-mail: <redacted s40(2)> 

 
From: <redacted s40(2)> (Swansea Bay UHB - Corporate Governance)   
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 9:12 AM 
To: <redacted s40(2)> (HSS - NHS Wales Performance)  
Subject: RE: Written correspondence as discussed om 26 April 
 
Hi <redacted s40(2)> 
Apologies, I was on leave yesterday.  Have you received a response now? 
 
<redacted s40(2)>  
 
From: <redacted s40(2)>   
Sent: 28 April 2024 17:18 
To: <redacted s40(2)> (Swansea Bay UHB - Corporate Governance); <redacted s40(2)> (Swansea Bay 
UHB - Communication & Engagement)  
Cc: <redacted s40(2)> (HSS - Quality & Nursing Directorate)  
Subject: Written correspondence as discussed om 26 April 
 
WARNING: This email originated from outside of NHS Wales. Do not open links or attachments unless you 
know the content is safe.  

 

Hi both 
 
This is the query we have to respond to this week: 
In your statement to Plenary on 12 December 2023, you advised of an additional £750,000 
investment in maternity services in Swansea Bay, which would enable the Neath Port Talbot 
maternity centre to be reopened and the reintroduction of the home birth service at the beginning 
of this year. Can you please provide an update on the current position and confirm when you 
anticipate these services being reinstated. 
 
<redacted s40(2)> 

 
<redacted s40(2)>  

Grŵp Iechyd, Gofal Cymdeithasol a'r Blynyddoedd Cynnar /  Health, Social Care and 

Early Years Group 
Llwyodraeth Cymru / Welsh Government  
FFon / <redacted s40(2)> 
E-bost / E-mail:  <redacted s40(2)>   
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